East Fallowfield Historical Commission

Approved minutes from December 12, 2012 meeting.

In attendance: Garth Monaghan, Arthur Deleo, Joe McCormick, Sue Monaghan

Old Business:

Continued discussion of the plaque for the Mortonville Bridge. Waiting for information.

Continued discussion of the direction to take to amend the interior walls of the bridge – had contacted Senator Dinniman's office last month. Will call again.

New Business:

Request to the BOS for the budget to include \$750 for the Historic Commission. This will allow the township to be members in several historical commission organizations, preservation associations and county agencies. Letter to be written by Joe McCormick.

Joe McCormick elected as the new Chairman of the Historic Commission.

Adjourned at 7:30.

Submitted by Sue Monaghan